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Monitoring utility conditions on Maple Street at W. Broadway 
 November 4, 2022 

                  

Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction.  

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) will be installing instrumentation that monitors the condition of utilities 
in your neighbourhood. Work will take place on Saturday November 5, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. The work area is shown in 
orange in the map below. Work activities will include removal of asphalt via saw cutting, excavation using a hydrovac truck, 
installation of sensor equipment, and repaving the area. 

What to Expect 

Access for all abilities will be maintained to residences, businesses, and services, including vehicle access to Maple St. south 
of W. Broadway. People in the area can expect elevated noise levels, temporary parking restrictions on both sides of Maple 
St. (between W. Broadway and the laneway north of W. 10th Ave.), some traffic congestion, reduced speeds, and to be 
detoured around the work as required. Please plan extra travel time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic 
control personnel and all signs. We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts 
in your neighbourhood. Thank you in advance for your patience. 

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending; however, schedules are subject to change.  
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